

## Town of Barrington Department of Public Works

P.O. Box 660 Barrington, NH 03825 (603) 664-0166 barringtondpw@gmail.com

## Memo

To:

John Huckins, Planning Board

From:

Jere Calef

Date:

March 21, 2017

Re:

Cook Subdivision off of Beauty Hill Road

In reference to the Cook subdivision off of Beauty Hill Road, site line from the first lot or bar way you come to from Route 125 SE there is at least 200' looking SE and 400' looking NW. The lot or Right of way in the middle has 300'+ both ways. There are a couple of trees in the right of way that I'm sure would have to go if its developed. The last lot NW where there is an old bar way will have at least 300'+ site line both ways, after the driveways are ruffed in any large trees or brush that is in the driveway that is determined to be a hazard will need to be addressed and removed before final approval of the driveways is given for the owners C.O..

Respectfully, Jere Calef

JC:eep